From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 5/06/2025 4:57:26 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
05/06/2025

MR Ben T

25 Alma ST

Clontarf NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Since the closure of McDonald's Manly, when my family wants Maccas, we have to drive to
Bookvale or Cremorne. Having to put up with hungry kids for a 15- 20 minute drive is too
much! My trips are contributing to traffic on Northern Beaches already clogged roads, and just
think of all those extra greenhouse gas emissions! Maccas is also a great youth employer.





